


Meeting of the G.I.S. Working Committee 11-26-

Members Present: Hollis McPhetridge, John Whitehead, John Lutz,
David Reece, Bob Bowers, Dick Moran, Sue Adams, John Lutz

Others Present: John Antenucci, Mike Keviney and Rene' Haun

At this meeting South Central Bell was mentioned as a potential
user of this type of system, alone they have 16 agencies and/or
units. There are alot of people within doing mapping, however,
as a total it does come up a small percentage. KUB is also a
very large potential user.

Information was sent out to agencies to get a "feel" of how they
would react to such a system. Some questions: What is the cost
to be? How will things work? What kind of work will be done?
There has been alot of organizations that have shown some
interest in this type of system and the ability to share and will
be able to fit their needs as time goes on.

There was further discussions on the possibilities of agencies
joining with the system, etc. A date was not set for another
meeting at this time.









Dwight Kessel suggested that a lease/purchase arrangement may
solve that problen. The GIS would buy and own the equipment
until the lease expired and it was paid for.

John Lutz suggested that this new arrangement might be used to
provide MPC a workstation.

Kyle Testerman said that the City has provided for the purchase
of MPC's workstation in this years budget so that a
lease/purchase arrangement would not be necessary.

John Lutz explained that interest expense 1line item is an
estimate based on projected earnings of the unspent bond proceeds
over the year and recommended that the policy committee meet
again if the figures changed.

Ed Hoskins made a motion to approve the budget as is.

Kyle Testerman seconded the motion.

Dwight Kessel asked for a voice vote with those in favor saying
aye those opposed saying nay. All votes were in the affirmative.

The meeting was then adjourned.
























be the chairman for the calendar year beginning January 1990,
Mr. Kessel seconded the motion. The Chairman called for a
vote and the motion carried.

OPERATIONAL AUDIT REPORT:

AUDIT REPORT: At this time John Antenucci from Plangraphics,
Inc., presented the findings from the audit performed last
Spring. (Copy of Audit Summary and Recommendations on file
in the GISs Office).

ADDITIONAL BUSINESS:

HOLIDAY CHANGE: Mayor Ashe made a motion to change the GIS
staff holiday from the county election days currently being
observed to Martin Luther King's Birthday. Discussion
) concerning the merits of this change followed. Mr. Hoskins
( /seconded the motion. The Chairman called for a vote and the
motion carried.

ADJOURNMENT

NEXT MEETING: January 8, 1990; 8:30 a.m., Room 549 City/County
Building.



	1985
	July 25, 1985
	November 6, 1985

	1987
	May 21, 1987

	1988
	February 24, 1988
	April 7, 1988
	December 9, 1988

	1989
	May 22, 1989
	December 15, 1989




